Camp Sionito

A Peaceful Refuge Promoting Wholeness



Update from Camp Sionito

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE SIONITO CAMPGROUNDS ASSOCIATION

Cordially Invites You
to a
Volunteer | Donor Appreciation Reception
at the
Lodge at Camp Sionito

First Reunion
June 20, 2010 at 4:00 p.m.

Second Reunion July 4, 2010 at 4:00 p.m.

J.E. "Gene" Wilder will be honored as the 2010 recipient of the Derrel Dee Webb Lifetime Service Award at both Receptions

June 1, 2010



Sionito Wants One of These. Please donate now for installation of a waterslide this Summer. Send your \$\$ to P.O. Box 908, Burleson, Texas 76097.
To donate by credit card call Kathie Moss at 817.991.1819

Follow Camp Sionito on twitter.com



Over Memorial weekend, David and Terry Romig replaced the name-plate and cleaned and polished the bell previously installed in honor of Gene Wilder.



2010 Youth Camp and Reunion Schedule

June 13-19 Senior High Camp

June 19-26 Reunion 1 (Paul Davis, Counselor to

Presiding Bishop, guest ministry)

June 27-July 3 Junior Camp

July 3-9 Reunion 2 (Rick Maupin, Apostle, guest

ministry)

July 11-17 Junior High Camp

July 22-25 Campamento de Jóveness/Reunión

Familiar

September 3-6 Labor Day Weekend Retreat

Access camp & reunion registration forms on your mission center website or at www.sionito.org

To remove your name from our mailing list, please email jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com For more information regarding Camp Sionito please contact Joseph Postnikoff at 817.347.5261 or 817.291.9822 or jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com